Haar, Jennifer

From: Nicholas Schroeder,

Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2016 8:13 PM

To: Witzel-Behl, Maribeth

Cc: Lynn Lee; Renee Lauber

Subject: ALRC 9/21 Agenda ltem 22a #44504 - FlyHigh4vr LLC « dba That BBQ Joint
Members of the ALRC,

Thank you for encouraging the proprietors of That BBQ Joint to sit down with us and discuss our issues. We
have had 2 productive sessions. However, we still are working on the more contentious matters.

I am asking that you please continue with the conditions on their license so that we can still work towards some
mutually agreeable solutions. I am concerned that absent the current license conditions, the owners will lose

interest in have a dialog with us.

Thank You,
Nick Schroeder




